Portlan
Maine

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Goodfire Brewing - 219 Anderson St.

Mike Hays <mike@granthays.com> Thu, Feb 23, 2017 at 10:58 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: David Redding <david@goodfirebrewing.com>

Hi Chris,

1. | will have the tenant forward a copy of the lease to you directly. His name is David Redding, and he is cc’d on
this email. (David — please provide a copy of the lease agreement to Chris per her comment below)

2. The kitchen does not have any commercial cooking appliances in it. There is a hand wash sink (existing) and a
new triple sink for glass washing to meet health codes. In hindsight, | should have names this area “Glass
Washing”.

3. No food will be prepared on site for the public.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

Thanks,

Mike

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 10:11 AM

To: Mike Hays <mike@GRANTHAYS.COM>

Subject: Goodfire Brewing - 219 Anderson St.

[Quoted text hidden]
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about

government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.



